Dear Parents/Guardians,

I’m writing on behalf of the ECU, those who are organising the big Exeter Carol
Service at St James Park Stadium!

You and your family are warmly invited to our Carol Service.

What you need to know:

-Monday 11th December.

-St James Park Football Stadium.

-Doors open at 6.30pm for a 7pm start and entry is free - you don't need a ticket!

There will be carols, performances, a very short talk and lots of mince pies. We
would love to see you - please invite your friends, family and neighbours too.

If you would like to get involved in any way, donations of mince pies will be very
welcome! We would like enough to give to everyone - about 3000 mince pies! - and
any spare will be donated to food banks. Please ask your school if a collection has
been arranged for us to pick up any donations. If not, St Leonard's Church has a
Mince Pie Drop Off on Friday 8th December, from 12-4pm.

Thank you so much and looking forward to seeing you on the 11th,

Happy Christmas,

From The ECU!



